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INVITATION LETTER

Cotignola, 5th September 2022

The undersigned VENTURINI LORENZO, legal representative of Maria Cecilia Hospital S.P.A
localized in Cotignola (RA) Via Corriera n. 1, presenting his compliments to the Lybian
authorities, has the honour to invite a delegation of the Military Health to attend an highly
specialized training activity as stated below.

GVM will host n. 2 cardiologists and n. 2 nurses for a period of training in the cardiologist
field (Cath Lab training) as follows:

Alharti Abdulrahman Yousuf Mohammed (passport n. J235HYKF)
Alzayat Abdallah Fathullah Yousuf (passport n. NHORLGY1)
Bilrrajab Tajoura (passport n. LFCFH52L)

Elmhedwi Sumaia M S (passport n. GN82YZ9N)

Training, board and accomodation will be at our expense instead air travel will be at their
own expense.

The Start date will be 1st October 2022 and the duration 4 months.

As concerns the compensation, they will not receive any.

Best regards.

[ .
VentuT i Lorenzo

www.gvmnet.it



